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under the Gas (Downstream Reconciliation) Rules 

2008: Kupe Delivery Point 
 

Submissions close 26 January 2010 

 

Greymouth Gas New Zealand Limited (Greymouth Gas) supports the above 

application (the application) for the reasons set out in the application. 

 

As an aside, the first sentence under the heading ‘Additional Information’ on page 2 

of the application says that the Kupe gas gate is a delivery point for the Kupe gas 

field into the Vector transmission system.  Although not material to the application, 

we note that this statement is incorrect because any gas coming into the Vector 

Transmission System from outside that transmission system must come from a 

Receipt Point. 

 

 


